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CATCHING UP WITH CLARE

What a year, we honestly could not have had any more challenges
thrown our way, and yet here we are. Proudly continuing to support
regional and rural communities and hundreds of families. In total,
we have delivered over 400 flights this year, truly easing the burden
in the uncertainty of a pandemic. This was all made possible
because of our incredible community. Our partners; every donor
and every sponsor, whether you contributed a lot or a little, you
have helped keep us stay in the air and promptly responding to
families in desperate need. Your efforts, contributions, in-kind
support, time and words have inspired our team and enabled our
service. Your kindness echoing across the communities of NSW.
Wishing you a wonderful, safe and healthy Christmas and we look
forward to sharing the journey in 2021 and beyond.




ON THE RADAR

We are delighted to welcome, and announce, that The Honourable Margaret Beazley AC QC,
Governor of New South Wales has agreed to grant Vice Regal Patronage to Little Wings. This is
a very special connection that will help deepen our impact on regional and rural communities
across NSW and will further assist us in our mission to support families caring for seriously ill
child. We would like to formally welcome the Governor of NSW to the Little Wings family.
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FACTS ON THE FLY

Heath and his family have had an incredibly tough year. In January, Heath suffered a fractured skull and
burns, then the family home was burnt down and they have been living in a caravan, enduring extreme
temperatures of West Wyalong. To make matters even worse the family dog was bitten by a brown snake in
December, and needed urgent medical help. The family valiantly tried to save him, using all their Christmas
fund, but alas their dog passed away. At their lowest point the family contacted Little Wings and we just had
to help. Our partner Hyundai Help For Kids stepped in to save the day, purchasing a van full of Christmas
presents for the family and children. Elle Ibrahim, CSR Manager, Hyundai Help for Kids had this to say "We
are simply delighted to help, no child should go without Christmas."

Bankstown Sports are our ONLY Foundation partner, they have been there for the good times and the bad.
They provide us with a home for our head office and a support in a multitude of ways throughout the year.
They have officially not only renewed their partnership with us but elevated it. Mark Condi, CEO, Bankstown
Sports Club had this to say, “Since the get-go of our partnership with Little Wings, support for the
organisation has always been a high priority to our business and it gives me great, personal pleasure to be
able to make this announcement in time for the holiday season. Knowing that the injection of funds will add
an additional 335 missions over the next 5 years is incredibly heart-warming.”

Newcastle Permanent has supported us in pivoting our service. COVID restricted travel for many, so in order
to support local communities we brought the doctors to the community. Thanks to John Hunter Hospital we
have assisted over 100 seriously ill children. Dr Jascha Kehr had this to say "l support children with
significant damage to their heart and this program helps them receive the services urgently needed in a
safe and controlled environment. A big thank you for support of Little Wings and Newcastle Permanent,
allowing us to deliver services in a timely way to those that are in need".




